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I fully support in person voting. There is a lack of trust in Oregons voting system.  I for 

one highly doubt the integrity of mail in voting along with counting votes days beyond 

the initial date of voting. 

 

We need to get back to system that is simple and straight forward. In person voting 

with ID does just that. It will restore integrity to Oregons voting once again. 

 

 And that should be important to every single elected official. 


